
 Department of Planning and Environment 

 

Gateway Determination 

Planning proposal (Department Ref: PP-2021-2824): to amend Schedule 1 Additional 
Permitted Uses of the Strathfield Local Environmental Plan 2012 to permit highway service 
centre as an additional permitted use at 204 Hume Highway, Chullora.  

I, the Executive Director, Metro East and South at the Department of Planning and 
Environment, as delegate of the Minister for Planning and Homes, have determined under 
section 3.34(2) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 (the Act) that an 
amendment to the Strathfield Local Environmental Plan 2012 to introduce highway service 
centre as an additional permitted use for land at 204 Hume Highway, Chullora should not 
proceed.  

 

Dated 20th Day of October 2022. 

 

 

 
 

Amanda Harvey  
Executive Director, Metro East and South  
Planning and Land Use Strategy   
Department of Planning and Environment  
 
Delegate of the Minister for Planning and 
Homes 

 


